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TERM 2 WEEK 2 — 4 May 2017

Principal’s Message

Welcome to Term 2 and the onset of real autumn weather!

You can purchase all your winter uniform requirements from our school front office. Just see Maxine and
our friendly admin team. | would like to remind all parents that it is so important to ensure all tracksuit
pants and jumpers are clearly labelled with your child’s name and class. Our lost property box is filled to
overflowing with lost clothing that we can’t return to the rightful owners.

As we start a new school term, we acknowledge a few staffing changes. Brenda Crawford is our new
permanent Support Unit teacher, replacing Alex Beckton. Mrs Crawford will be the class teacher on SCB
in our Support Unit. Mrs Megan Dewhurst will continue teaching 5/6B in Term 2. Mrs Dewhurst has
quickly established a strong rapport with her class and we wish her every success this term. 1/2B will
continue to be taught by Ms Andrews. This is another class where we are seeing some great results.
Uncle Ron Case has started his role as Elder in Residence across our entire school. Ron is a great role
model for all students and is particularly keen to support our Aboriginal students. Mrs Donna Deehan
from our preschool is working in our mainstream department every Monday and Tuesday. We are very
happy to have her expertise in the mainstream and preschool. Mrs Tracy Brack takes our preschool every
Monday and Tuesday. A warm welcome also to new SLSOs, Judith and Tamikah.

We always have school photos in Term 2. School photos are set down for WEDNESDAY 31 May. School
photo order envelopes have already gone home. If you need an envelope to order photos, just come into
our school front office.

Year 6 shirt orders were made this week. We expect the shirts to be here in a few weeks. Year 6 students
can wear their shirt everyday, instead of our school uniform shirt.

Lastly, a very special shout-out to all our mums for Mother’s Day on Sunday 14 May. Have an awesome
day.

Stay Strong!

Paul Sortwell
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We will be
celebrating
NAIDOC Week

from 26-30 June.
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